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You may know Lineal started out as a 
legal document services provider but now 
we are also known for Digital Forensics, 
eDiscovery and recently for Cyber 
Security. 

Over the years Lineal has become a 
one-stop shop for all litigation support 
matters and has remained true to the 
price, service and support promise 
across all service areas.

We're proud of our reputation to work 
confidentially with each client to 
provide a truly bespoke service. 

From the outset, we partner with you to 
identify the resources and budgets 
needed to deliver the results you want.  

Our bespoke budget management and 
quotation tools allow you to predict 
pricing and resources, minimising 
inefficiencies and reducing your costs.

Every member of our team understands the trust and reliance 

placed on us by our clients, whether they require support with 

Digital Forensics, Cyber Security, or eDiscovery. Contact our team 

of experts to discuss your requirements.

At L inea l ,  we 've worked hard to  become 

the l i t igat ion support  prov ider  with  a  

tru ly  d i fferent ia l  edge ,  support ing the 

needs of  lawyers ,  in-house counse l  and 

corporat ions with  a  seamless  and 

compet it ive ly  pr iced serv ice  that  

de l ivers  except iona l  va lue ,  guaranteed 

resu lts  and an accurate ,  eff ic ient  

turnaround.

Like all technology, eDiscovery and the 
law surrounding it experienced a rapid 
change in 2018. This has also been the 
case for us at Lineal not only for the 
past year but the last decade, with 2019 
marking the start of 10 years in 
business.

ONE DECADE ON
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